
 

 

 

 

 

06 April 2020         RW 06 of 2020 

 

Re: Implementation of Chapter 8 of the Traffic Signs Manual and Temporary Traffic 

Management 

Transition Period Extension 

 

Dear Director of Services, 

 

I refer to Circulars RST 02 and 03/2019 (attached for your convenience)  concerning the 

transition arrangements in relation to implementation of Chapter 8 of the Traffic Signs 

Manual 2019.  

The Department wishes to advise that due to current restrictions implemented due to  

COVID 19 that the deadline of 1st June 2020 is extended to 1st December 2020. 

You are asked to bring this to the attention of all those who carry out roadworks (including 

road openings) in your city/county. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Regional and Local Roads Division 

 

c.c. All Chief Executives 

      All Senior Engineers 

 



 


